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I. INTRODUCTION 
 

Republic Services approached the City of Lebanon with a request to paint the curbs on a 
portion of C Street (as highlighted below).  The location of the new driveway approach for the 
recently constructed duplex on the north side of the street allows parking between the 
apartment driveway and the new duplex driveway.  The old configuration of driveways didn’t 
allow room for parking in between the two driveways.  This new parking spot interferes with 
the turn-around movements for Republic Services and forces them to back out on to 2nd 
Street, which creates additional safety concerns.   
 
On February 5, 2025, notice was sent to surrounding property owners asking for comments or 
concerns regarding this change.  No comments were received. 

 
II. RECOMMENDATION 

 
Staff recommends that City Council pass the resolution to restrict parking on a portion of C 
Street. 
 

 

To:  Mayor Jackola and City Council                                                 
 

From:  Ron Whitlatch, City Manager / City Engineers                          
  

Subject:  Resolution for Restricting Parking on C Street 

  

 

Date:  March 3, 2025                       


